
 
 

 

Tŷ Cambria   •   29 Heol Casnewydd   •   Caerdydd   •    CF24 0TP 

Cambria House   •   29 Newport Road    •   Cardiff   •    CF24 0TP 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg 

Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 

 
 

 

 

West Wales River Trust 
 
C/o Nathaniel James 
nathaniel@westwalesriverstrust.org 
 

Our reference: PAN-018020  
  
 
Date: 24/06/2022 

 
Dear Nathaniel 
 
Application for removal of an impoundment structure 
Application numbers: PAN-018020 
 
Your application has been returned because you have not provided us with the information 
we asked for in our letter and email dated 26/05/2022 (enclosed). Without the requested 
information we cannot process the applications. If you still wish to apply for the licence, you 
will have to submit a new application including all the information we asked for. Once I am 
able to confirm receipt of the application fee, a full refund will be arranged. 
 
If you require any further information or advice, please contact me using the details below.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Hannah Pearce  
Water Resources Permitting Officer  
 

Direct e-mail: hannah.pearce@cyfoethnaturiolcymru.gov.uk 
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